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[Out of scope of the request] 
 



 

 
 
 

www.transport.gov.scot 



 
 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 

www.transport.gov.scot 



 
 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 

www.transport.gov.scot 



 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 

www.transport.gov.scot 



 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Annex 2 

 
 
This is formal notice under section 17(1) of FOISA (information not held) that the Scottish 
Government does not hold information you have requested.  The Scottish Government does not 
have the information you have asked for because Caledonian Maritime Assets Ltd rather than 
Transport Scotland is responsible for the procurement of the two Dual fuel LNG vessels that are 
currently being constructed at Ferguson Marine Engineering Ltd’s shipyard. 
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Annex 3 
 

 
 

Email TS / SG officials to Ministers dated 2 March 2017  
 

Subject: Jim McColl meeting with Keith Brown and Humza Yousaf 2 March 2017  
 
PS/ Ministers (an action for PS / Mr Yousaf below) 
 
This is to record the main points of this morning’s meeting insofar as they related to ferries. 
 
Contract 801/802 : contract status 
 

 Mr Yousaf asked about CMAL’s assessment that delivery could be 6-7 months late.  Mr 
McColl said he was “astounded” by that assessment and assured Ministers that he had 
great confidence that the first vessel would be launched on schedule in August this year 
and delivered in May 2018 as per the contract.  He accepted that the 75% fabrication 
milestone would slip (April 2017) but that FMEL would regain lost time.  There was a lot of 
activity ongoing at the yard which was not visible to CMAL.  FMEL had engaged a new 
project manager and was setting up a “war room” to drive the project, and he expected to 
be able to provide CMAL with assurance on timescales in a fortnight’s time.  

 It was noted that the build quality so far was good, and that CMAL and FMEL had 
established a good working relationship.  Noting the novel nature of the build, Mr McColl 
indicated that he understood that it had sometimes taken CMAL a while to answer 
technical queries from the yard, and that that may have impacted on current slippages to 
milestones. 

 Mr Brown noted the need to expand the narrative around FMEL in public communications 
– 350 jobs, shipbuilding renaissance on the Clyde, leading edge technology etc. 

 Action: Mr Yousaf  to meet with CMAL in a fortnight for an update on progress.PS/Mr 
Yousaf to take forward please. 

 
[Redacted under Section 33(1)(b) – commercial interests] 
 
[Redacted under Section 33(1)(b) – commercial interests] 
 
[Redacted under Section 33(1)(b) – commercial interests] 
 
[Out of scope of the request] 
 
 
 
E mail SG official to SG / SE officials dated 18 July 2017 
 
Subject: Note of meeting with Jim McColl  
 
[Redacted under Section 33(1)(b) – commercial interests] 
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Annex 3 
 
 
E mail SG official to SE officials and Minister dated 19 July 2017 
 
Subject: Note of meeting with Jim McColl  
 

 
Summary points that I can talk the Cab Sec through: 
 
 
[Redacted Section 30(b)(ii) – free and frank exchange of views for the purposes of deliberation] 
 
[Redacted under Section 33(1)(b) – commercial interests] 
 
 
Summary of meeting – 19 July 2017 between Derek Mackay, Cabinet Secretary for 
Finance and the Constitution, Clyde Blowers Capital representative,  TS official and a 
Scottish Enterprise official 
 
 
[Redacted under Section 33(1)(b) – commercial interests] 
 


